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L.

Welcome

Alignment Application

The staff reviewed what Becky had completed on the alignment application. The

instructors felt it was fine and Becky told them she would be sending it in. She asked
if they would continue working on the SLO assessments . She had what CAP needed
completed but they still needed to make sure every thing was up dated and all SLOs

had an assessment tool. Becky also told them she had gotten some sample assessment
tools from other campuses.




	Child, Family and Consumer Sciences�Child Development�Instructional Staff Meeting�Minutes for 12/3/2008

